
      Tiverton Town Council 
 Town Hall, St Andrew Street, Tiverton, Devon, EX16 6PG 

Town Clerk: J F Vanderwolfe FILCM Chartered MCIPD 

                                                                                                            Tel 01884 253404                                          

E.mail: townclerk@tivertontowncouncil.gov.uk  

 

 

I hereby give notice of the Full Council Meeting to be held in the Council 

Chamber of the Town Hall on Monday 28th November 2022 at 6.15pm, to which 

you are summoned to attended to deal with the agenda items listed below 

 

The public can ask questions or make statements in item 9 on the agenda  

 

J Vanderwolfe 

23rd November 2022 

 

1. Prayers led by the Mayor’s Chaplain 

 

2. Apologies for Absence  

 

3. Declarations of Interest 

 

4. Items to be taken in Part B: The Town clerk does not recommend that any 

items listed on this agenda are required to be taken in Part B. 

  

5. Adoption of the Council minutes of the 3rd October   2022 as a true record 

 

6. Mayor’s Announcements  

 

7. Presentations by Blundell’s School and the High School 

 

8. Budget and Precept Demand: To adopt the proposed budget for 2023/24 

which will produce a Precept demand of £488,102 and a budget of £523,384. 

The D rate would be £67.15. This item to be proposed by Cllr N Davey, 

Chairman of the Finance Committee. 

 

9. Democratic Period: Opportunity for members of the public to ask questions 

or make statements. 

 

10. County Council Report by Cllr Chesterton 

 

11. District Council Report by Cllr Holdman  
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12. Committee Reports  

 

a) Finance Committee of the 24th October and 14th November 2022 

b) Amenities  Committee of the 10th October 2022 

c) Planning Committee of the 3rd and 17th October and 7th and 21st November 

2022 

d) Any other reports or statements 

 

 

13. Correspondence not previously circulated  

 

14. Date of next Meeting: Monday 23rd January 2023 at 6.15pm 

 

 

 

 

At the conclusion of this meeting the Planning committee will meet to discuss a 

number of applications that could not be dealt with last week as the MDDC 

website was down. 

 

 

 

 

 


